
February 28, 2011 

 

Hi Mitch, 

Sorry for the delay in getting these to you... 

Attached are some pics of Mr. Richard Cottrell and myself taken the day he was 

fit with his new Dots from the Help America Hear program.  He's an absolute 

sweetheart and a very gracious recipient.  Thank you for providing me with a 

means of helping this great gentleman out : ) 

Yours truly, 

Jody Pianin, Au.D. 

Advanced Audiology of New Tampa, LLC 

Wesley Chapel, FL 
 

Hi Lori, 
 We would love to thank you and your staff at the foundation for giving me 
the gift of hearing. This has changed our life and cant thank all of you enough 
for your effort. The hearing Aids are wonderful, I am amazed at the sound 
quality of the dot 30. Thanks Lori! I will keep in touch and let you know how I 
am doing. 
 
Rich & Lisa 
 


